Letter of Certificate
The Embassy of Canada in P. R. China

Beijing
China
April 12, 2012
Dear Sir or Madam:
This is to certify that the delegation of Harbin Institute of Technology is formally invited by Prof. Michael Y. Li, University of Alberta, and is intending to visit the University of Alberta in the period 17-27 May 2012.  All their expenses for this visit including international return tickets and all other costs between city transportations, tuition fees which include accommodations, meals, insurances (health and medical etc.), will be covered in full by Harbin Institute of Technology.  They will come back as scheduled.
The details of them are shown as follow:

Mr. ZHANG San (Passport No. XXXXXXX), Professor of Harbin Institute of Technology,

Mr. LI Si(Passport No.XXXXXXX), Lecturer of Harbin Institute of Technology,
Mr. WANG Si (Passport No.XXXXXXXXX), Lecturer of Harbin Institute of Technology,
If you need any further information, please feel free to contact International Office by telephone at (0451)86402536
Best Wishes

WU Qun,

Program Coordinator
International Office

